
Les Ferris has pneumonia. 
Ruby French  started dialysis on 6/9. 
Ellen Gingrich is having difficulty 
breathing. 
John Istvan is weak and in a lot of pain. He 
will have an MRI to check for more cracks 
in his vertebrae. He prefers no visitors at 
this time. 
Bob Jensen has shingles. 
Ursula Ridlon had colostomy reversal 
surgery on 6/15. 

- PRAISE REPORT -
John Streber is praising the Lord that he is 
back home!
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PRAYERS

- PRAYER REQUESTS -

Mexico Missions Team
Larry Anderson
Arthur Cannon Sr.
Tracie Cuppy 
Tom Delano
Eileen Fox
Sylvia Geerdink
Maurice Graves
Sydney Jacobsen
Emanuel Johnson

Rev. Lyn Jolley
Melissa Jolley
Rosalie Lopiccolo  
Karen Maurer
Ken Mazzola
Mabel McKee
Mark & Pauline Nelson
John Simon
Martha Thomas
Mattie Woods
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If today is your first time visiting Bethesda, we would 
love to meet you! Please stop by a Welcome Desk to 

receive a small gift.

Visiting Today?

06/20
TUESDAY
10:30am

Prayer Meeting
7:00pm

 DivorceCare
Overcomers

06/21
WEDNESDAY

7:00pm
Nurseries

Kids' Summer Blast
Amplify Event 

TheWay & Route33
GriefShare

Adult Catechism
Worship & the Word
(Family Center Auditorium)

06/22
THURSDAY
10:00am

Worship & Communion

06/24
SATURDAY

9:00am
Church-Wide Prayer

06/25
SUNDAY
9:00am

Pre-Service Prayer
Nurseries

Excursion Hour
TheWay 

Connection Classes
10:00am

Worship Service
6:30pm

Prayer for Parents of 
Young Adults

WEEKLY SCHEDULE

Find us online:

yourbcc.org
or watch services online:

watchbcc.com

WELCOME | GREETING
Rev. Terry Allen

WORSHIP 

Nothing Is Impossible
Love So Great

Good Good Father
Death Was Arrested

 OFFERING
MESSAGE

Pastor Pat Visger
Break Every Chain

ORDER OF SERVICE

CHURCH
WIDE

TAILGATE PARTY

WEDNESDAY

JULY 12

Bethesda
Christian Church

14000 Metropolitan Pkwy. | Sterling Heights, MI 48312
586-264-2300 | yourbcc.org



Kids’ Ministry 
Rob Susan

rsusan@yourbcc.org
 

Student Ministry 
Jesse Allen

jallen@yourbcc.org

Care | Outreach 
Rev. Barry Allen

ballen@yourbcc.org

Arts
Rev. Terry Allen

tallen@yourbcc.org

Young Adults | Singles | Women
Pastor Julie Visger

jvisger@yourbcc.org

Men’s Ministry
 Pastor Pat Visger

pvisger@yourbcc.org
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If you have received Jesus Christ and have not been 
baptized, we encourage you to take this important 

next step. Please contact the Church Office 
for more information.

Who
To

Baptism

Dedication of Children
If you would like to dedicate your child, we invite you 
to do so publicly with the support and prayers of the 

church. Please contact the Church Office
for more information.

June 2017

- PRAYER MEETINGS - 
Parents of Young Adults Prayer
Sunday, June 25 at 6:30pm in the 
Welcome Center. Use Chapel entrance.
Tuesday Morning Prayer
Meets Tuesdays at 10:30am in the Chapel 
to pray for our congregation’s needs and 
for our leaders. 
Pre-Service Prayer
Meets Sundays at 9:00am in the Chapel 
to pray for all aspects of the Sunday 
morning service.
Church-Wide Prayer
Meets the last Saturday of each month in 
the Chapel: June 24 at 9:00am 

- WEDNESDAYS & THURSDAYS -
Join us on Wednesdays at 7:00pm (in 
the Family Center Auditorium through the 
summer) for Worship & the Word. This 
week we’re ending service with pizza! Join 
us Thursdays at 10:00am in the Chapel 
for Worship & Communion.

- MARRIAGE CONFERENCE -
The Weekend to Remember Marriage 
Getaway is an incredible conference that 
will strengthen your marriage and equip 
you with Christ-centered communication 
tools. It will take place November 10-12 
at the Detroit Marriott at the Renaissance 
Center. Visit www.weekendtoremember.
com and click on “Find Your Getaway” to 
register for the Detroit event. Enter promo 
code 2017Getaway under “Group Name” 
for a significant discount. Registration page 
includes hotel/parking information.

- MILITARY MINISTRY -
Our military ministry supports our service 
members through prayer and cards of 
encouragement. If you have an immediate 
family member in the military, add to our 
list at yourbcc.org/military, then contact 
lswarts@yourbcc.org to provide a picture 
and loan us display items. 

- PARKWAY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL -
It’s time to enroll for the 2017-2018 school 
year! Visit us at parkwaychristian.org and 
schedule a tour by contacting Lori Coyer at 
the school office: 586-446-9900.

- CHURCH-WIDE TAILGATE -
Join us for our tailgate party at 7:00pm 
on Wednesday, July 12, a church-wide 
event that will include fun for the whole 
family. Plan to bring your own meal or to 
cook for your family here! Setup will begin 
at 5:30pm. Everyone is invited, but we 
need a count of cars so that we can plan 
accordingly. See Rebecca Malkin at the 
desk in the lobby to sign up your car today. 
Catechism and GriefShare will run as usual.

- MEN’S SOFTBALL TEAM -
Our men’s softball team would love some 
more players! Email team manager Brad 
Wargnier at bradley.wargnier@gm.com 
if you are interested in joining. Email 
league commissioner Jerry Marino at 
softballcommish@sbcglobal.net if you have 
questions about the league, teams, etc. The 
season just begun and continues through 
mid-August.

- CONNECTION CLASSES -
Bethesda is a Bible-believing, Bible-
teaching church. We strive to provide a 
wide range of relevant instruction through 
our Connection Classes.
June 9:00am Sunday Classes:
Focus on the Word – Dining Room A
The Balanced Christian – Dining Room B
How To Study God’s Word Together

(New summer class in Dining Room C)
Pressing Toward the Mark – Room 104
American Sign Language – Room 105
The Caring Christian – Room 110
Study To Show Thyself Approved – Room 114
Friendship Bible Class – Library

- MINISTRIES -
Kids | Through the summer, kids who’ve 
completed Pre-K–5th grade meet for 
Excursion Hour on Sunday mornings at 
9:00-9:45am (Check in outside of Room 
201) and then attend main service with 
their parents. (Students who’ve completed 
6th grade join TheWay on Sundays.)

Summer Blast is in session at 7:00pm on 
Wednesday nights! (Check in outside of 
Room 213.) Kids who’ve completed Pre-
K–6th grade start the night out with a Bible 
lesson then head outside or to the gym 
for some fun and games. (Students who’ve 
completed 6th grade have the opportunity 
to serve as team leaders.)

Nurseries are available each Sunday and 
Wednesday for kids birth-4 during classes/
services. Parents and kids ages 1-4 are 
invited to Storytime in the Nursery on 
Thursday, July 13, 11:00-11:45am.

Students | The goal of TheWay is to help 
students build an authentic relationship 
with Jesus Christ. On Sundays at 9:00-
9:45am this summer, students who’ve 
completed grades 6th-8th meet in Room 
215, and students who’ve completed 
9th-11th meet on the Mezzanine. On 
Wednesdays at 7:00pm, students who’ve 
completed grades 7th-11th meet in Room 
230, but this Wednesday, June 21, 
TheWay will attend Amplify, a Christ-
centered event at Jimmy John's Field 

(7171 Auburn Rd, Utica, MI 48317). The 
5:00-7:00pm pre-event party will include 
music, games, and concessions. The 7:00-
9:00pm event will feature worship and 
a powerful message. Meet us there. No 
tickets necessary.

Don’t miss TheWay summer camp July 
31-August 4! Our theme is “Devoted,” 
based on Acts 2:42. Register online: 
yourbcc.org/dvtd

Young Adults | Route33 young adults ages 
18-30ish will attend Amplify with TheWay 
this Wednesday, June 21 at Jimmy John’s 
Field. (See info above.) Through the rest 
of the summer, young adults will join the 
7:00pm worship in the Family Center 
Auditorium then head to the Mezzanine for 
a message and discussion.

Singles | Singles ages 30 and up are 
joining the How to Study God’s Word 
Together Connection Class for the summer.

Men & Women | Our men’s and women’s 
ministries are breaking for the summer 
months but will resume in the fall.

- CARE -
If you’re facing a difficult season in your 
life, you do not need to walk through it 
alone. Pick up a Care brochure to learn 
more about GriefShare, Overcomers 
Outreach, and more. Caring for the 
Caregiver is taking a summer break, and 
DivorceCare will break during July and 
August.

- COMMUNION REPORTS -
For updates on those in our congregation 
who are homebound, in the hospital, or in 
nursing care, pick up a copy of this month’s 
Communion Visit Reports at a Welcome 
Desk or the Church Office.

-SHARES OF HOPE -
There is still time to help TheWay raise 
funds for summer camp! Pick up a Shares 
of Hope envelope from the racks or 
Welcome Desks and turn in at the Church 
Office or an offering plate. To give online, 
visit our Give page at yourbcc.org.


